
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       September 17, 2024 
 
 
 
 
  
National Community Services AmeriCorps Seniors 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
We are issuing this letter at the request of Mr. Miguel Padilla, from the Office of the Advocate for the 
Elderly Commonwealth of Puerto Rico. 
 
We were engaged to perform the Single Audit of Office of the Advocate for the Elderly Commonwealth of 
Puerto Rico for the year ended September 30, 2022. 
 
In accordance with the work plan for the audit for the year ended September 30, 2022, we expect to issue 
our audit reports on or before November 30, 2024. If you have any questions, please contact us. 
 

Cordially, 
 

ZAYAS, MORAZZANI & CO. 
 

 
 
Luis A. Martínez-Renta, Partner 
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